
FARR LAKE/DANUBE POND DREDGING PROJECT

MARCH 14,2022

Change Order No 1



o Barr Engineering completed a study of the Farr Lake/Danube Pond area in 2019

o A recommendation of the study was to 
remove sediment from several ponds 
and wetlands 

o A project was designed to provide pond 
maintenance and stormwater treatment

o The work is being completed under a contract 
with Peterson Companies of Chisago City, MN.

o The original contract amount for this project 
was $74,228
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o The Contractor has submitted a pay request in the amount of 
$125,755.14 

o The additional cost was due to additional sediment in the pond 
that was directed to be removed, and conditions in one pond 
substantially different than the other three.  The contractor 
removed all sediment allowed while on site, which will afford 
additional time until maintenance is required again.

o Change Order No. 1 includes the cost to complete the project 
including additional directed work.  The amount of Change Order 1 
is $ 51,527.14

o Total work included in Change Order No. 1 would increase the 
original contract by 69%.
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o Staff requests the City Council 

move to approve Resolution No. 2022-23 authorizing Change Order 1

found on pages 141 of tonight’s agenda
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REQUESTED MOTION
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